
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 12:21 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Something new at e-Rocks!

01/16/2009

  

Hi All,  

We have had a very busy week completing our new e-Rocks Seller Service.  

This is now on-line and will begin to fill the site with more specimens shortly  

Please follow the link to find out more about Seller Home Pages  

Mineral News Now!  

Ingo Drescher has added another 40 specimens in his regular Tin Can Hill Auction starting at 18:30Hrs.  

The current Tin Can Hill Auction closes at 23:00Hrs UK Time tonight.  

There a still lots of items awaiting their maiden bid - so always worth taking a look.  

Have a good weekend!  
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Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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